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20 September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 – ‘Blast from the Past’ History Workshop 

We are delighted to be able to provide our Year 4 pupils with a ‘Blast from the Past’ 

history workshop in school on Thursday 23rd September. 

The workshop will provide a day full of activities, linked to our current topic of The 

Romans.  This immersive workshop will give the children the opportunity to meet a 

Roman soldier, learn what life was like as a Roman legionary as well as gaining an 

understanding of the impact of the Roman invasion on Britain. 

Whilst the school will subsidise the cost of hosting this workshop, we are inviting a 

voluntary contribution of £2 per child towards the cost of this activity, in order to help 

the school meet the cost of hosting this wonderful event. 

To provide consent for your child to participate in this workshop, and to make a 

voluntary contribution, please sign into your ParentPay account to complete the 

online consent by Wednesday 22nd September. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs B Rundle   Miss S Heather & Mr J Couch 

Head of School  Year 4 Teachers 
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